COMMUNITY CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL DISTRICT 59
PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the COMMUNITY CONSOLIDATED
SCHOOL DISTRICT 59 Board of Education has changed the location for
the Board of Education Meeting scheduled for Monday, August 24, 2015,
7:00 PM at the Administration Building located at 2123 S. Arlington Heights
Road, Arlington Heights, IL 60005.

The location of the Monday, August 24, 2015, 7:00 PM Board of Education
meeting has been changed to the Early Learning Center - Room A105/106
at Holmes Jr. High School, 1900 Lonnquist Blvd. Mount Prospect, 60056.



